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Caregiving is pro-life! 

“We commend all those 

engaged in every aspect of 

caring for the disabled, the 

chronically ill, and the dying. 

. . . In your reverence for the 

bodies and spirits of your 

brothers and sisters, you are 

continuing the healing 

ministry of Jesus.” 

– Living and Dying According 

to the Voice of Faith: 

A Pastoral Letter to the 

Catholics of the State of 

Michigan (1997) 
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Caregiving is pro-life! 

“It takes prayer, courage 

and determination to stay 

engaged in the daily relay of 

care for our suffering brothers 

and sisters.” 
--Kathy Kalina, RN, CRNH, 

Hope for the Journey: 

Meaningful Support 

 for the Terminally Ill (USCCB, 

2001) 
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